From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 30 November 2018 12:00
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01894/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:59 AM on 30 Nov 2018 from Mrs Vanessa Spooner.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 4300 North Of Shortlands And South Of High Rock Hook Norton Road Sibford Ferris 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission with all matters reserved for up to 25 dwellings with associated open space, parking and sustainable drainage 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Vanessa Spooner

	Address:
	Springfield Cottage, 4 The Colony, Colony Road Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RY



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]I live in Sibford Gower and will see this development from my home. I have no issue with progress, but 25 homes is far too many. As family homes, this will likely mean around 100 extra people and 25-50 additional cars - this is too much. This is not what the village agreed to, and this indicates total lack of regard by the planning applicant to contribute constructively to healthy and desired growth in the village. I categorically object to this number of homes and refer the planning assessment team back to the Sibford Local Community Plan.



